
Good day, legislators,  
 
I am writing to ask you to please vote in favor of SB478. While it seems inevitable that wind farms are 
coming to our area in a large force, I would implore you to please regulate the lighting that it will bring 
with it. Some of us, like my family, moved here for the peace and quiet of a rural area and the 
scenic views. And now my 40 acre dream land will be surrounded by blinking red lights. I have accepted 
that we will be smack in the middle of al of these wind farms, but I do ask that you help those of us on 
the edges of them by mitigating the light that they will emit.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Penny Massing 
Cuba, Kansas 
 
 


